The XIIith European
Kendo Championships
Glasgow 1995

Dear Kendoka,

We would like to welcome vou to the 13th European Kendo Championship, here in
Glasgow, Scotland. We hepe you have a very enjoyable time with us. If you have any
problems pleasc contact Mr. Howell, Mr. Hepburn or myself, and we will try our

best to help you.

We have enclosed seme information in this pack on local piaces to eat and drink.
They will make you very welcome. Identity badges are enclosed, please wear them
when going to meals and at the Kelvin Hall.

It would be helpful if you couid please change into your Kendo clothing at the

Hotel as there are only a limited number of changing rooms at Kelvin Hall.

Shinias will be checked at Kelvin Hall for Junmiors and Ladies teams from 12:00 to
13:00, and for National Teams and Individuals from 17:00 to 18:00, on Friday 21st
April, thankyou.

We are selling Championship memorabiiia at Kelvin Hall- pin badges, tenugui and

&

T-shirts, plus Kendo equipment. Good luck in the Championship.

Terry Holt ( Champienship Groaniser)
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